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Dear Parents and Carers, 

To support our learning in Class 4 this term we will be visiting Gainsborough Old Hall. This 

will help to reinforce our history work about The Tudors. During the visit, children will be 

able to explore Tudor architecture as well as experience the difference between social 

classes in Tudor times. A led workshop will provide children with the opportunity to delve 

deeper into Tudor life and experience Henry VIII's court. Pupils will take part in hands-on 

activities, try on costumes, and learn more about the people who lived and worked at the 

hall. 

The trip will take place on Friday 18th October. We will leave school at 9.00am and will 

arrive back at school at approximately 3.30pm. Children should wear their school uniform and 

take a packed lunch in a named carrier bag. 

The cost of the trip is £20 per child. This includes transport to and from the venue, entrance 

to the Hall and a led workshop. Payments should be made through Parent Pay and this will 

also provide the consent needed for your child to take part. 

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

As we are sure you can appreciate, the visit would not be economically viable and 

therefore could not take place should these contributions fail to materialise. However, our 

policy is that no student should be discriminated against by virtue of his or her inability to 

pay.  Parents in receipt of Income Support or a similar benefit should contact us in the 

knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs Barrick 

Class 4 Teacher 

 

 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
 


